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March 17, 2011 
 
 
 
Phillip Black/Town Development 
1360 University Avenue W #301 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 256 Marshall Avenue 
 File ID: ALH 10-412 
 
Dear Mr. Black: 

 
This is to confirm that the above-referenced matter was granted an extension to April 29, 2011 
for compliance.  If the building is not compliance by April 29, the building must be vacated. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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